Breton, Mary B

From: carolcgk <carolcgk@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 2:29 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Gas and electric cars
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know the content is safe.

| am writing to oppose the implementation of rules requiring a higher % of cars sold in Maine be electric. This is especially preposterous during a time of inflated
power costs and lack of resources to produce a higher # of electric cars and charging stations.

| do not believe it is appropriate for government at the state level to require such radical measures.

Carol Gray Kelley



